
From: Brendon.McInness@met.police.uk  
Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2024 11:40 AM 
To: Business Licence; office@compliancedirectltd.com 
Cc: Legister, Linda   
Subject: RE: CONSULT: Variation - Carlton Lounge, 232-234 Kingsbury Road, NW9 0BH - 32523 
 
Good Morning. 
 
As the applicants agent has agreed that the current conditions on the licence will remain.  
Police offer no representations. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 

PC Brendon McInnes 
1187NW 
Brent Licensing 
North West Command Unit  
Metropolitan Police 
   
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